
 
HAPPY FALL!

School Hours - 9:05-3:35
Office Hours - 7:30-4:30

Office Phone: 541-862-2171
 

TIGER TIMES
N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9

   with you.  Check-in at the office upon   

   your arrival.  NOTE:  If you are not able 

   to keep your scheduled appointment, 

   please call the LSMS office as soon as 

   possible.

ARENA STYLE - If you were not

contacted for a SCHEDULED

conference you may choose one the

ARENA times to visit with your

student's teachers one-on-one. 

Please bring your student and his/her

Progress Report and you can go

directly to the gym.

 

 

Conferences will be held on

November 6th, 7th, and 8th.  We have

several options available again this

year...Scheduled and Arena Style.

SCHEDULED - Teachers select

students whom they would like to

meet with the parents and discuss

grades, behavior, etc.  You will be

contacted by the LSMS office to

schedule a time.  You will meet

with all your student's teachers at

once for approximately 15 minutes. 

Please bring your student and their

Progress Report 

CONFERENCES



Cafeteria
Connection

LSMS is happy to be able to offer
breakfast and lunch again this
year at NO CHARGE. Students
will receive a healthy meal in our
cafeteria if they choose.
 
Students are required to take a
fruit or vegetable at lunch.  If
they do not want to eat it they
may leave it on the "Sharing
Table" for another student.
 
Parents are invited to the Holiday
Meal on Nov. 21st.  Please check
in at the office. Banner Maker Up

& Running
Mrs. Howerton has been
working with the district
technology department and
the banner maker is now up
and running!  The banner to
the left if one of her first
creations.  
 
If you need a banner for an
upcoming occasion she can
design one for you.  If you are
interested, please email her or
call the LSMS office to get a
price quote.  She will soon be
making stickers which will be
for sale in the office as a
fundraiser.

PARENTS OF 7TH GRADERS

Your student will need an
updated TDAP vaccine by

February 20, 2020.  You can
get it at the Health

Department or your doctor's
office.  Please bring a copy
of the vaccination record to
our office before 2/20/20.



Acceptable Book Donations
 
Do you have books on your shelves
that are collecting dust,  but are  in
great condition that you would l ike
to donate to LSMS l ibrary?Please
email  brenda.haberman@threerivers
.k12.or.us to arrange a t ime to drop
off  your books for processing.    Mrs.
Haberman, our l ibrary Manager,  is
happy to sort  through your
donations and keep the ones our
school  can use,  but the rest  wil l  be
set out for students to have a FREE
book.    Criteria for donated books
are:

Book cover,  pages,  and binding is
in good condition
No food,  drink,  or mold
damageThe book is  in the AR
system
(check www.arbookfind.com)
The content is  appropriate for
middle school  students ( language
is appropriate,  and theme is  not
too mature)It  is  a  book that would
appeal  to middle-schoolers

LIBRARY NEWS Get Ready For

STAR WARS

Our next PBiS Activity is  to
go see the new Star Wars
movie!
 
Students who meet all  the
eligibility  requirements will
be able to go on December
15th but you'l l  need to be to
school by 7:45am.  The cost
will  be approximately $12
including a snack.
 
Eligibility  criteria are:
 

C's or better in all  classes
All  f ines/fees paid in the
Library,  Office & Cafeteria
No more than 2 lunch
detentions
No referrals  or bus
citations

 
So,  get  to work on keeping
your grades up and paying
any fines/fees you may have.
 
 



Game Changer by Tommy Greenwald
- Amazon.com has named this football
book, "An Amazon Best Book of the
Month, told in an innovative,
multimedia format combining
dialogue, texts, newspaper articles,
transcripts, an online forum, and
Teddy's inner thoughts, Game
Changer explores the joyous thrills
and terrifying risks of America's most
popular sport."  AR reading level is 5.4
and it is worth 5 points.
Gordon Korman released  Whats His
Face in 2018, a story about twelve-
year-old Cooper Vega and his military
family who have moved so often, that
he is used to new schoolmates not
knowing his name.  At this moment in
time, he has a bigger problem. His
new phone is haunted by the ghost of
Roderick Northrop.  Some things have
to go very wrong before they start
going very right.  AR level is 5.7, worth
8 points.
Not to be confused with A Dog's
Purpose by Bruce Cameron (we have
this book also), A Dog's Porpoise by
M.C. Ross is a great new story you'll
want to read.  When a storm throws
Bangor, a harbor porpoise, off course,
and Lars, a rowdy pup, is knocked
overboard, they both become lost in
the waters. Bangor rescues Lars, and
they become fast friends.  It is a 6.0
AR level, worth 6 points.

We have been adding lots of  NEW
titles  in our l ibrary which we
obtained from the Scholastic Book
Fair and other donations!    Here are
a few you may want to check out:

Keeper of  the Lost Cities series
(8 books)  by Shannon Messenger
- Simon & Schuster says,  
"Twelve-year-old Sophie f inally
discovers where her secret
telepathic abil ity comes from
when she learns she's  actually
not human, but is  from another
world that exists  side-by-side
with ours. "    I t  is  a  2015 Oregon
Reader's  Choice Award nominee,
and the AR reading levels  for
each book are between 4.5  -  5 .6,
worth 18+ points.  We have the
first  4  books available right now
in the l ibrary.

LIBRARY cont'd

Staff dressed up for the Book Fair!



UPCOMING EVENTS
11/1               Clerical Day - No School

11/7-8           Conferences - No School

11/11              No School

11/19             Boys Basketball Pictures

11/22             Holiday Meal - $4

11/27-29       Thanksgiving Break

Words On Fire is another one of
Jennifer A. Nielsen's  historical
fiction novels.  Danger is never
far from Audra's family farm in
Lithuania.  As Audra embarks
on a journey to deliver a
mysterious package her parents
gave her and flee from the
Russian Cossack soldiers, she
faces unimaginable risks.  Soon
she becomes caught up in a
growing resistance movement. 
If she joins the underground
network of smugglers, will
Audra be able to rescue her
parents?  AR level is 5.6, points
are worth 11.

 
FINES - Please remember to pay
your fines, or return overdue/lost
books as soon as possible to clear
up your library account.  Fines will
make you ineligible for PBIS
activities.

LIBRARY cont'd

BOOKMARK CONTEST
WINNERS!  
 
Congratulations to Marq Corbett - 6th,
Isabelle Fain - 7th, and Vanessa Abbey - 8th,
your student fall bookmark contest
winners!  They received a free book from
the library and a poster or other prize.  Our
Staff winner for the bookmark was Miss
Jennifer Parsons - 7th grade Art and Social
Studies teacher.  All winning bookmarks will
be printed out for students to use, so pick
one up in our library.  We had some
AMAZING entries and our students and staff
are all very talented!
 



BATTLE of the

BOOKS

We are off to a great start in Battle of the
Books!  There are currently 18 students
meeting with team Advisors - Mrs.
Deforest and Mrs. Haberman, on
Mondays after school.  
 
Students must read at least 8 of the 16
books by mid-January to be eligible for
the competitive team.  Students who are
not competing will continue to be a part
of practices until the LSMS book test in
late Jan./early Feb. where teams will be
determined for the District competition.  
 
We are possibly making T-shirts, so more
information will be coming soon.  If you
have any questions about Battle of the
Books, please contact the school office
and leave a message.
 
See you soon, 
Mrs. Haberman
Library Manager

The Woodshop/Tech class would
love to have donations of the
following:
 

Lumber:  1" x 6" x 8' &  1" x 12" x
8' 
Rip cut saws          
Keyhole saw         
Set(s) of drillbits, including a 1
1/2" bit    
Full set of screwdrivers               
  
Nail punches                 
Pliers                  
Safety glasses                   
16 guage sheet metal
Jigsaw Blades
Coping saw blades

 
Thank you.                  

Woodshop Class

NEW TIGER GEAR
We now have new Tiger
sweatshirts and T-shirts available
in the office.  They have our new
logo on them but there are still
some of the "vintage" design left. 
 Hoodie sweatshirts are still $25
and T-shirts are $12 or $15
depending on the size.
 
Come in to the office to get yours
while we still have a good selection
of sizes!

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=lincolnsavagemiddleschool1
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=lincolnsavagemiddleschool1











